
VENTILATION REPORTS 

 
Here are links to the recent ventilation reports for our 3 school buildings: 
 
1.  (READ FIRST) - Updated Local Report on Findings and Repairs 
 
2.  Mechanical Report on GMS 
 
3.  Mechanical Report on LMS 
 
4.  Mechanical Report on CHS 
 
Please note that these links lead to technical reports intended for school 
planning.  They are not "air quality" reports.  Questions or concerns should be brought 
forward to Dave Ross, Facilities Director, Cory Izbicki, Business Administrator, or Mike 
Jette, Superintendent.   
 
Updating the ventilation system in each school continues to be a priority for the 
Litchfield School District.  It is our intent to maintain our systems according to 
code.  With the audit reports completed this summer, and repairs that have already 
been made, each of our ventilation systems is currently in better working condition for 
the upcoming 2020-2021 school year than in previous school years.  While some aspects 
of the system are noted as "beyond useful life", this is mainly related to the controls 
systems.  Until the controls are updated, we will continue to make manual adjustments 
as needed. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S0RrDzFJ9wuhXHwEFjvm9fN840yZKJn_VohnU48Nv7g/edit?ts=5f4d2fa0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15VsbwfavjPq-nIfiZcT1KLj7mzxqDC7G/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rpX27mp-eq-ceNDjt38YIlPkQJQ-CZ62/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t9_OIwLzw4P9CElEnykjz3NlsAqEKKpO/view?usp=sharing

